
ATTIRE TO BE WORN:

Comfortable clothing

Sensible Footwear

Shoes such as flip-flops, crocs or open-toed

shoes are not allowed.

Appropriate length

All shorts, skirts, tops and dresses must be an appropriate

length. No crop tops. No sheer material.

Don’t bring valuable accessories/jewellery that

could get lost

Don’t wear clothing with rude words, logos or

images

Keep it respectful for everyone.

Non-Uniform Day

We kindly ask that families support us in ensuring their children are dressed appropriately

and take pride in representing our school community.

On designated days, students are allowed to wear non-uniform

attire. Please refer to the guidelines below to ensure the

appropriate dress code is followed.


